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From: Cathy Christensen [christensen.simply@gmail.com]
Sent: 19 January 2012 10:42 AM

To: Donavan Henning

Subject: NEAS REFERENCE NUMBER DEA/EIA/0000586/2011

Good Morning Donavan,

With regards to the above mentioned reference number. We would hereby like to express
our interest in this with regards to environmentally friendly related issues and rehabilitation
and plant rescue.

Please contact Mr Grant Stack with regards to this. His contact details are 083 277 6035.
Many Thanks,

Cathy Christensen
Secretary
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